
 

 

How safe are our schools? 

What changes have been made in the last year to ensure the safety of those in school? 

Will there be additional changes? 

The Avon Board of Education’s Communication Committee will be a offering a  

Public Information Session to discuss the security of Avon Public Schools and the 

measures taken to keep our students and staff safe. 

All are invited to attend. 

 

WHAT:  Public Info Session—Safety and Security 

WHEN:  Thursday, November 21, 2013, 6:45 pm 

WHERE:  Avon High School - Auditorium 

 WHO:   

John Spang, Asst. Superintendent for Finance & Operations 

Gary S. Mala, Superintendent 


